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Wow, I can’t believe it, somehow another term has 

passed us by already and we are now looking 

forward to Summer – even if the weather suggests 

otherwise!  The last 2 weeks have been as busy as 

ever, with lots of fantastic learning and events taking 

place.  

 

Home learning  

 

The quality of home learning that is being produced 

from our home learning menus really is getting 

better and better.  It is fantastic to see the projects 

that have involved the whole family and got children 

talking to parents about their learning and without 

realising embed this further.  We love being able to 

do a showcase of these at the end of each term so 

children can take real pride in what they have 

produced and thank you for supporting your 

children with this. 

 

Immersive Experience  

 

Dahl Class have been busy using our Now Press 

Play resource, they first explored Spring, 

considering new life and how this links to the Easter 
Story.  They later found themselves in the story of 

Jack and the Beanstalk before they re-wrote the tale 

in their own words, using the beanstalks that they 

are growing in their classrooms as bit of inspiration.  

 

Staffing Good Byes and Hellos 

 

As you know Mrs Moulding has now left us to 

continue her career at a school specialising in social, 

emotional and mental health and we wish her the 

best of luck.  Mrs Beattie will now be joining us 

teaching in Jeffers Class on a Thursday and Friday 

and I am sure you will all join us in making her feel 

very welcome.  

 

Eco – planning  

 

Morpurgo class have been busy learning about 

renewable energy.  Thinking like Geographers they 

took a walk around our local area, carefully 

considering if we were to renewable energy sources 

to Edenham where they would be best suited.  They 

had to collect data for wind, light and sound and 

using data trackers and make considered 

suggestions on where solar panels and wind turbines 

would be best suited.  They when on to think like 

historians, and learn about life in Victorian times and 

how the coal mines weren’t quite the same as the 

cleaner energy farms we have now.  

 

Easter Jigsaw Hunt 

 

This week houses competed in our Easter jigsaw 

hunt.  Each house had to find 12 jigsaw pieces from 

around the school before racing back to complete 

the easter picture.  Great fun was had by all and 

luckily all houses managed to complete their jigsaw 

in turning earning themselves an Easter egg.  A huge 

thank you to Clarabelle’s in Bourne for once again 

so kindly supplying our children with an Easter Egg. 

 

Netball Workshop 

 

Our netball team were invited into Charles Read 

this week to participate alongside coaches and other 

schools.  They had an amazing time. With lots of 

great games, and some fantastic teamwork 
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This week’s superstars  

 

 
 

Orla has a painting of her & her cat Winston, 

painted by her Grandpapi currently in an exhibition 

at Stamford Art Centre. This exhibition is on until 

Saturday 30th March and there is a free Easter quiz 

for children to complete.  

 

  

Ralph and his completion of his first karate belt! 

He successfully passed his grading to achieve his 

blue belt, a very proud moment. 

I have attached a picture of him being awarded his 

official certificate and blue belt from his Shotokan 

teacher, Martin.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Attendance   

 

 

 

Happy Easter  

 

Finally we would like to wish you a Happy Easter, 

we hope you find time to rest, reflect and spend 

time with your loved ones.  

 

 
 

 

News from PSA 
 

A huge thank you once again for all your support 

over the last 6 weeks.   

Thank you for supporting the Mother’s Day event 

which is always a lovely event to run and the 

children love it.  Also, a huge thank you for 

supporting the leap year event, the bouncy castle 

was enjoyed by all the children and the coin trail 

raised a fabulous £115.  The money from this event 

will be spent on the new sensory garden that Mrs 

Robinson is organising with the school council.  This 

involves the ideas/wishes of all the children in the 

school, the children are designing the garden and we 

will be supporting them with the costs to enable 

them to achieve their goal. This is really exciting.   
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Also, Jeffers class have requested an incubator so 

they can hatch chicks, this will then be enjoyed by 

KS1 and aid their learning.  We are looking forward 

to being able to support them with this. 

 

We hope the children enjoyed the Easter eggs again 

this year that the PSA organised and Clarabelle’s 

kindly donated to all the children at Edenham 

school.  We are so grateful that Clarabelle’s could 

support us again this year.  

  

A gentle reminder to the year 6 leavers that we 

need sizes for the hoodies, so these can be ordered, 

the link is on the email that was sent out to year 6 

parents. 

 

A massive thank you again for all your support, and 

we look forward to letting you know about the 

events for the final term after the Easter break. 

We hope you have a wonderful Easter. 

  

Many thanks  

 

Katy, Laura, Caroline, Claire and Claire  

 


